
SUMMER 
SCHOOL DISCOS 

Cleves School PTA would like to invite you to the Cleves 

Summer School Disco on Friday 7th July 2023 – the 

discos are for Y3 – Y5 only: 

5:30 – 6:15 pm Year 3 
6:30 – 7.15 pm Year 4 
7:30 – 8:15 pm Year 5 

 
Come dressed up in your brightest, summery party gear and join us for a summer 
spectacular time.  N.B KIDS CAN CHOOSE TO WEAR WHATEVER THEY LIKE; 

BRIGHT SUMMER PARTY WEAR IS NOT COMPULSORY       

 
Each ticket costs £5 and includes a bag of sweets.  PLEASE LET US KNOW IF YOUR 
CHILD IS VEGETARIAN OR VEGAN. 
 
Disco tickets are purchased through the Cleves online payment system (SCOPAY).  
 
No physical disco tickets will be issued. You just turn up at the door on the night and we 
will have a full list of all the children who have paid.  

 
Tickets are available to buy from FRIDAY 23rd JUNE at 3pm and up until TUESDAY 

4th JULY. 

 

Tickets are on a first come first served basis, so please book early to avoid 

disappointment! 

 
PLEASE NOTE AN ADULT MUST DROP OFF AND COLLECT EACH CHILD ON THE 
NIGHT FROM THE DINING HALL.  
 
 
FOR YEAR 3 CHILDREN, IF YOUR CHILD IS AT GAP CLUB, PLEASE CAN YOU LET 
GAP CLUB KNOW IF YOUR CHILD IS ATTENDING THE DISCO AND THEN GAP 
CAN SIGN OUT AND DROP YOUR CHILD ON YOUR BEHALF. YEAR 3 CHILDREN 
AT GAP WILL ONLY BE DROPPED OFF BY GAP. AN ADULT MUST COLLECT THEM 
AT 6:30 PM WHEN THE YEAR 3 DISCOS ENDS. 
 

 
****PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD BRINGS THEIR OWN 

LABELLED WATER BOTTLE. THESE BOTTLES CAN BE TOPPED 
UP WITH WATER  

IF NEEDED THROUGHOUT THE DISCO****   


